
 
 

Monday 18th December 
in the school hall. 

5- 7 pm 

Tickets are available through Arbor and 
are limited – it is first come first served.  

Individual Entry £2 

Family entry £6 (four people) 

Disco goodies 

Children remain the responsibility of their parents at all times at our 

Christmas disco 


